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FOR
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FROM 

SUBJECT :

The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd
Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila

The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 

The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBMISSION OF COMPLETED STAFF WORK REPORT FOR 
WILDLIFE TRAFFIC MONITORING CONDUCTED AT 10 
SEAPORTS AND I AIRPORT FOR THE MONTH OF 
NOVEMBER 2022

Respectfully submitting herewith, the Wildlife Traffic Monitoring report for the month 
of November 2022, in which ten (10) seaports and one (1) airport were monitored. There are 
no trip schedules and activities at both Looc Feeder Port and Cajidiocan Port, for this period. 
The last trip schedule at Cajidiocan Port was on October 28,2022. Regular activities at the said 
port shall resume in December 2022.

No wildlife species were found upon monitoring and inspection. 

For your information and record.

AZA JR.

DENR, PENRO - Romblon 
Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 

Tel. #567-6187


























